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Dear Professor Bruno,

On Tuesday, March 27, the Social and Behavioral Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
reviewed a proposal to change the current Psychology Master of Arts to a Master of Science.

The Panel did not take a vote on the proposal but would like two points to be addressed first:

e The Panel would like to see the current graduate curriculum (with courses) included in the
proposal. That will strengthen the Department of Psychology’s argument that this is a science-
based program.

¢ About how many students would this change affect? That is, approximately how many
students end up graduating with a master’s?

Should you have any questions about this feedback, do not hesitate to contact Christina Roup
(faculty Chair of the SBS Panel; cc’d here), or me.

Once you are ready to resubmit, please feel free to e-mail the revised proposal to me.

Best,
Bernadette
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